Decatur Quilters Guild Board Meeting
November 10, 2021
Helen Parker called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.  Present were Helen Parker, Sy McElvain, Virginia Franklin, Mary Traxler, Cheryl Feyen, and Rita Ham.
Minutes: Rita Ham presented the October minutes and made a motion to place on file.  Second by Sy McElvain.  
Treasurer’s Report:  Sy McElvain made a motion to place the October Treasurer's Reports on file for audit. 
Membership Report:  Currently there are 53 members.   
[bookmark: _Hlk42764671]Committee Reports:  
Quilt Fest:  Mary Traxler and Cheryl Feyen reported on The Senior News recent story and advertisement.    The board discussed reviewing all QF volunteer needs in February so member can prepare and decide their volunteer options.
Newsletter:  Deadline for sending info to Jeanette is by the 15th of the month.  
DQG Website: Mary Traxler and Cheryl Feyen are updating with QF and Raffle information.
Programs:  
· Discussed adding Block Design as a program idea.  
· The Rummage Sale is set for January 26.
· Christmas Dinner plans reviewed.  
New Business:  
None

Adjourn at 9:30 a.m. with motion by Helen Parker
